From: Jeremy Carter <Jeremy.Carter@scarborough.gov.uk>
Date: 31 January 2014 10:57:55 GMT
To: Rob Black <Rob.Black@tes.im>
Subject: Falsgrave Centre
Hi Rob
 
Just wanted to pass on my thanks for the work undertaken at Falsgrave Centre.  
 
I was on site last week and was really impressed with the standard of work.
 
The staff on sites and all of the tenents are well pleased with the difference it has made
 
Thanks again
 
Jeremy
 
Jeremy Carter
Energy Manager
Scarborough Borough Council
01723 232430
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